
NOTICE OF MEETING 

 

The O’Neill Public School Board of Education will hold a special 

meeting at the Administrative Office, 410 East Benton, on Friday, 

August 29, 2014 at 12:00 pm to discuss, consider, and take all necessary 

action on bills and claims, NASB recommended Board Policies, 

engagement with Dana Cole for the 2013-2014 audit, and authorizing 

contract signers.  The agenda is kept continuously current and may be 

reviewed at the O’Neill Public Schools Administrative Offices, 410 East 

Benton. 

 

 

 


